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Summary of Activity during 2022

Much of our activity during 2022 was related to the publication of the National Framework for Inclusion (NFI) 3rd edition. Following a ‘soft launch’ in June, the full Framework was published in August. This coincided with the publication of an article in Teaching Scotland highlighting the Framework and how it is being used. SUIG members contributed examples and images to inform the article. We would like to reiterate our thanks to GTCS who are hosting the Framework on their website.

In collaboration with the Council of Deans and SERA, a half-day online seminar was held for ITE students. We offered an optional workshop focusing on inclusive practice, during which small group discussions stimulated by questions taken from the National Framework for Inclusion 3rd edn were used. Feedback from students via the end of seminar survey was that they very much appreciated the opportunity to discuss their experiences of inclusion with peers.

Following the launch of the national ITE autism materials, we have established a standing agenda item to allow for discussion, peer support and evaluation of these.

SUIG members led a workshop on the National Framework for Inclusion 3rd edition at SERA Conference 2022. The Framework, and SUIG’s wider work, has also been presented at conferences including the Asia-Pacific Gifted & Talented Conference, British Psychological Society conference and Scottish Headship seminars. 

Members of SUIG continued to work with colleagues in schools, universities, Education Scotland and Scottish Parliament. SUIG were represented on the Scottish Government Autism Action Plan working group during the year. We have contributed responses to various relevant Scottish Government consultations, including the Muir Report, Home Schooling, Hayward Review and the National Discussion on the future of Scottish Education.

Planned Activity during 2023

· Continue to lead a range of activities to support the rollout of Framework 3rd edn. This will include a seminar for the Scottish Council of Independent Schools (SCIS) and contributions to conferences, pending acceptance of abstracts submitted to ECER-EERA and SERA.
· Submit inclusive mapping research project papers for publication.
· Continue to represent SUIG and universities on working groups and in consultation / collaboration with national partners as appropriate. 
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